
From: Eoin Brad 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 3:59 PM 
To: Breda Ingle <breda.ingle@pleanala.ie> 
Subject: RE: ABP-318302-23 

I Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or 
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk. 

Hi Breda, 

To confirm that I am acting as agent for Futureproof Clare. You can direct correspondence to me at 8-10 Coke Lane, 
Smithfield, Dublin 7. 

Regards, 

Eoin 

Eoin Brady I Partner 
FP Logue LLP 
8-10 Coke l ane, Smithfield, Dublin 7, IRELAND 
Tel: +353 1 531 3510 I Direct: +353 86 852 4598 1 Web: www.fplogue.com 

This email is sent on behalf of FP Logue Solicitors. The contents of this email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
privileged and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please notify us immediately at FP Logue Solicitors and delete this e-mail from your system. Thank you. It is possible for data 
transmitted by e-mail to be deliberately or accidentally corrupted or intercepted. For this reason, where the communication is by e-mail, FP 
Logue Solicitors does not accept any responsibility for any breach of confidence that may arise through the use of this medium. 

From: Breda Ingle <breda.ingle@pleanala.ie> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 3:27 PM 
To: Eoin Brady 
Subject: ABP-318302-23 

FAO: Eoin Brady, 
FP Logue Solicitors. 

A Chara, 

I refer to the above case. 

Can you confirm if you are the Agent acting for Futureproof Clare. 

Can you confirm if future correspondence is to be addressed to FP Logue Solicitors, 8-10 Coke Lane, 
Smithfield, Dublin 7 or is correspondence to be addressed to Emanuela Ferrari for Futureproof Clare, 4 
Glenview Road, Ennis, Co. Clare. V96 H9T0? 

Kind regards, 
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Breda Ingle 
Strategic Infrastructure Development 
Ext. 7291 

Breda Ingle 
Executive Officer 
Strategic Infrastructure Development 
An Bord Pleanala 
64 Marlborough Street 
Dublin 1 
D01 V902 
Teil: 01-873-7291 
Faes: 01-8722684 

Ma fhaigheann tu an riomhphost seo lasmuigh de na gnathuaireanta oibre, ni bheidh me ag suil le freagra na gniomh 
lasmuigh de d'uaireanta oibre fein. 

If you receive this email outside of normal working hours, I do not expect a response or action outside of your own 
working hours 

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndeanann tu an riomhphost seo a phriontail. 

Please consider the environment before printing this mail. 

F6gra Ruin: Ta an riomhphost sea agus aon chomhaid ata nasctha leis faoi run agus dirithe amhain don seolai. Ma 
bhfuair tu an riomhphost seo tri earraid, dean teagmhail le bainisteoir an ch6rais. 

Tabhair faoi deara led thoil: aon tuairimi nochtaithe san riomhphost seo is iad tuairimi an tseolt6ra fein agus nil se 
intuigthe gurb iad tuairimf An Bhoird Pleanala n6 go gcloionn siad le polasaithe raite an Bhoird. 

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the 
addressee. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. 

Please Note: any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the 
views or accord with the stated policies of An Bord Pleanala. 
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